
YWR 2019 Mobile Convention Experience 
 

The biannual convention of the Lutheran Women's 

Missionary League was held in Mobile and what a fun time 

it was! I have personally been attending conventions and 

LWML functions for as long as I can remember with my 

mother which is a special thing we share.  Those of us 

there truly learned the value of LWML sisterhood and are 

excited to invite others to join us for functions in our 

home congregations as well as at the national and district 

conventions in future. 

 

All of the “older” women at convention are always so encouraging to us as 

young women and are truly interested in seeing us pursue whatever it is we 

believe our God-given gifts and talents are. Without the encouragement of 

these women at home and throughout the district, I don’t know if I would be 

taking my leadership in the church as far as I have been able to. All seven of 

us made it a goal to bring at least one friend and double our group by the 

next time we see each other. I know we can do it with everyone’s support!  

 

To view the video message, click HERE. 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ej8d_sHkcL7d91gq8a-78aaPEY4JC224/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ej8d_sHkcL7d91gq8a-78aaPEY4JC224/view?usp=sharing

